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Work Session – Sunday 22 October 2017 

 

Friends of Emroyd will be holding their first Sunday work session this 

Sunday 22 October 2017. Meet at the Cemetery gates at 10 am if you are 

interested in litterpicking and some woodland management activities. 

 

Other dates planned for the rest of the year are: 

 

Sunday 19 November and  

 

Sunday 17 December (hopefully followed by lunch at the Little Bull). 

 

You will have noted the developments in the wood of both the improvements 

to the tracks and the unauthorised building of BMX obstacles. The Parish 

Council is, of course, monitoring both of these and the Friends of Emroyd 

give views about activities in Emroyd. Please feel free to contribute your 

thoughts by letting the Friends of Emroyd management group know or email 

the Clerk to the Parish Council. 

 

Hope to see some of you on the 22nd. 


